
Walter Williams - Re: Fwd: Regarding petition # 2780

From:    Meena Antani
To:    Williams, Walter
Date:    12/1/2015 3:04 PM
Subject:   Re: Fwd: Regarding petition # 2780

 
Thank you for that update.
meena

>>> Walter Williams 12/1/2015 2:15 PM >>> 
Good afternoon Meena:
 
The Petitioner for #2780 is canceling his Petition request. If you have any further questions, please let me 
know.
 
Sincerely
 
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
 
Mike Duggan, Mayor 

 

>>> Meena Antani 12/1/2015 8:47 AM >>> 
Hello Walter, Keith,
Please see attached email regarding petition no. 2780 I sent to petitioner last year. I am trying to see if 
there was any change to the request. Do youstill need TED to respond to this petition? I would like to clear 
up back logs.
 
Thanks
Meena
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